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We support this measure as builders of UTV’s in the Salem area.  We would invite 

any committee member who oppose these machines being on the roads and would 

like to learn more about these machines and their safety features, capabilities, and 

limitations to please reach out and we would love to host you at our shop to help 

answer questions. 

 

We feel these machines are much safer then a lot of vehicles that are out there on 

the roads today.  The revenue from the licensing could be used in a variety of ways 

as well.  We also feel that each machine should have to have turn signals, wipers 

(w/windshield), minimum 4 point harnesses. 

 

The revenue stream this could create excites us as a business in the industry as well 

as a revenue stream for the state/counties. The thought of these machines for day to 

day use would give us the same rights as a motorcycle owner (minus the interstate 

travel) and we could see a lot more peeled join our love of these machines.  It’s an 

exciting opportunity and we fully support UTV’s being allowed to drive on public 

roads. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 


